
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

Wednesday 7th February 2024 

Dear Year 4 Parents/Carers 

As part of our History learning based on the Romans, we would like to take Year 4 to the Peterborough Museum to take part in a Roman 

day.  This trip is to take place on Tuesday 23rd April 2024. We will leave Norwood Primary School at 9:30am and will return before the end 

of the school day. Norwood Staff will be accompanying the pupils for the duration of the event.  

Whilst at the museum, pupils will take part in a range of activities such as: 

 Discovering Roman life in Peterborough and prepare for a special banquet which includes completing chores and buy produce 

from a local market.  

 Learn the skills of a Roman potter. Make a Roman pot or a face inspired by our Roman collection to take back to school unfired. 

 Meet a Roman surgeon to find out first-hand about health and hygiene. 

 Discover what Archaeology tells us about the Romans. Handle real Roman pottery fragments and look for evidence in the gallery. 

 

The cost of the trip and workshop at the Museum, we are requesting a voluntary contribution of £6.00 per pupil, which has been subsidised 

£10.00, through funds raised through events at Norwood Primary School.  This includes the transport and the workshop costs.  Payment will 

need to be paid on ParentPay and permission received via admin@norwoodschool.co.uk no later than Tuesday 16th April 2024. Although 

such a contribution is voluntary, should contributions received by the school render the trip to be considered not viable, it will be cancelled 

and all contributions will be refunded. 

However, in cases of financial hardship and particularly for our families in receipt of free school meals, we may be able to subsidise your 

contribution. Circumstances such as these will be treated sympathetically; do come and talk to me if this is the case – Mrs Reynolds (Head 

Teacher). 

 

Pupils will need to be wearing full school uniform and will need to bring a drink and a packed lunch in a named carrier bag. Pupils who are 

in receipt of free school meals will have a packed lunch provided from the school kitchen.  A link will be sent via email to complete for this.  

If your child requires travel sickness medication, this will need to be taken before coming to school and it needs to last for the duration of 

the day or to wear a travel sickness wristband.  

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to ask. 

 

Please complete the reply slip below and complete payment on ParentPay by no later than Tuesday 16th April 2024. 

 

Your sincerely 

 

Miss M Hodgkins     Mrs D Reynolds 

Year 4 Class Teacher    Head Teacher 

____________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Year 4 Peterborough Museum Roman Workshop-Tuesday 23rd April 2024 

 

Name of Child: ____________________________________________ 

 

I give/do not give permission for my child to go on the Peterborough Museum trip and to travel on a coach on Tuesday 23rd April 2024. 

 

I have paid/will pay £6.00 on ParentPay for the cost of the trip by the requested deadline. 

 

 

Signed: _____________________________________________Parent/Carer   Date: _______________________________ 

 

Aim High Never Give Up Follow Your Dream Lead By Example 

Email: office@norwoodschool.co.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk   

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  - BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

     Norwood Primary School 

                      Gunthorpe Road 

                                Gunthorpe 

                            Peterborough 

                                  PE4 7DZ 
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